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Little Shop of Horrors is underway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rehearsals for next year’s school production have begun! 

After an excellent crop of auditionees, we have assembled our cast and started learning the 
songs and score of Howard Ashman and Alan Menken’s uproariously outrageous cult hit 
musical ‘Little Shop of Horrors.’ 

Mr Lenihan has been hard at work putting our performers through their paces as they sing 
their way through these beloved songs, from the rousing crowd-pleasers like ‘Skid Row’ and 
‘Suddenly Seymour’, to the heart-felt solos of ‘Grow for Me’ and ‘Somewhere That’s Green’, to 
the sublimely hilarious numbers including ‘Dentist!’ and ‘Feed Me.’ 

Mrs Hamlyn and myself have started on character work, helping our fine, young actors bring 
their performances to life.  

Keep a close eye on our newsletters next year for more notices and information on dates and 
tickets as they become available.  

 

Mrs Nina Logue 


